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Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer 
 
As you will be aware, Year 11 start their formal written exams this week. 
Whilst examinations get underway, students will continue to attend school to finish covering their 
curriculums and revise in a guided way with their teachers.  
 
On Monday, 3rd June after their morning examination and ‘Leavers’ celebration assembly and liturgy, all 
students will commence ‘Study Leave’ which means they can continue to revise at home independently and 
attend school only for their timetabled examinations. However, all teachers will be available during their 
Year 11 timetabled lesson time to support pupils with their exam preparation, should your child wish to 
attend the lesson for guided revision and support.  
 
Please note, morning examinations start at 9am (with revision booster sessions starting at 8.30am) and 
afternoon examinations start at 1pm (with revision booster sessions starting at 12.40pm). Please see the 
booster timetable for more information. If students choose not to attend booster sessions, they must arrive 
10 minutes before the scheduled start time of each examination to place their belongings in lockers, use 
the toilet and get mentally prepared. 
 
Students will be required to wear full uniform for all examinations. If they wish to have their shirt signed on 
Monday, 3rd June, they will need to bring an additional shirt or wait until after the final liturgy when students 
will be dismissed. 
 
We hope that our Year 11’s final school day will provide an opportunity for students to reflect on all the 
positive memories they have made at Holy Trinity, and on how much they have grown as individuals during 
their time with us.   
 
GCSE examinations results day is on Thursday 22nd August.  Students can attend school to collect their results 
between 10am and 11am in person on this day; results will be issued from the Performance Hall.  If a parent 
wishes to collect results on their child’s behalf they must have a signed written note of consent from the 
student who has taken the exams.  If you have any queries regarding this please contact our exams officer 
dwhyke@holytrinitybarnsley.org. 
 
I wish our Y11s the very best for the future, whatever path they have chosen to take after their exams. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs L Oldcorn 
Headteacher 
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